
 

 

 

 

Dear national member organizations, dancers and coaches,

  

On Thursday, 28th of November 

to invite you to an Anti doping 

be in conclusion with the World Show dance Championship in Riesa.

informed about this very important issue for the future of all IDO dancers and their 

coaches, trainers and national representatives. 

  

We will meet at 17:00 at the Press container.

  

See you soon. 

  

 

 
Fiona Johnson Kocjančič 

IDO vice president  
IDO chairperson of Street Dance Show Committee
President of IDO Slovenia 
 

 

 

Dear national member organizations, dancers and coaches, 

Thursday, 28th of November at 17.00-18.30, IDO Education committee

vite you to an Anti doping seminar with PharmD. Nataša Faganeli. T

in conclusion with the World Show dance Championship in Riesa. Come and be 

informed about this very important issue for the future of all IDO dancers and their 

coaches, trainers and national representatives.  

17:00 at the Press container. 

IDO chairperson of Street Dance Show Committee 

   

committee  would like 

The seminar will 

Come and be 

informed about this very important issue for the future of all IDO dancers and their 


